
 2. Discussion of the IPPC report (see Mark's email of April 9, 2007).  
  Mehmet noted that changes in the post-retirement health benefit are in the works; 
additionally, the next phase of cost-sharing increases for current employees’ health insurance 
may be implemented after this coming year.  These changes should be discussed on the faculty floor, not merely announced.  Mehmet stated that he had raised the issue of administrative growth on two occasions, the first in the Budget & Finance Subcommittee, where he had proposed (in vain) that the size of the administration be included among the “dashboard” statistics, and the second in the full IPPC, where the committee “moved on” 
without dealing with the issue.  Comparative data won’t help, since all colleges are experiencing administrative growth. 
  Noting that faculty had been repeatedly told that their low salaries would be mitigated by 
high benefits, he asked if the Board had been told about the faculty’s opinion.  [I believe 
someone pointed out that Phil Glotzbach and Mike West had defended the faculty’s interest regarding health benefits at the most recent Board meeting, so the Board would be so aware.]  
We agreed that FEC would request a formal discussion of these issues at a faculty meeting (not merely a “committee of the whole” discussion).  In addition, the IPPC members were 
asked to ascertain when this issue would come up for discussion at IPPC. 
 3. Elections Round 3. 
  Lisa agreed to make a last call via email to try to fill out the slates. 
  Faculty status: This issue arose from John Anzalone’s request to be considered a 

faculty member (on fec-eligible-list, able to attend Faculty Caucus meetings, etc.) 
with administrative responsibilities, rather than an administrator (with faculty 
status), a request that FEC understands.  On the other hand, Tim pointed out that administrators receive information that faculty may not have access to, which can put them in an awkward position vis-à-vis their faculty colleagues.  Dan 
suggested that FEC should perhaps be involved in the negotiations (regarding 




